
PRESS RELEASE

Nefab wins order from automotive industry in Belgium

Nefab has received an order from Yazaki in Belgium. The order means deliveries of
reusable packaging and amounts to about SEK 10 M.

Yazaki is one of the world’s largest manufacturers of wires for the automotive industry.
Nefab’s products shall be used in flows from Thailand to Ford’s assembly plant in Belgium.

“The order from Yazaki shows that it is profitable to use reusable packaging even for long
distance transportation. In this case between Asia and Europe”, says Lars-Åke Rydh, CEO
Nefab. “The order is a result of our focus on the segment for wires to the automotive
industry”, Rydh continues.

The business area NEFAB RePak includes packaging for several uses. In 1999 the
business area corresponded for approximately 20% of Nefab’s total turnover.

For more information, please contact, CEO Lars-Åke Rydh, tel +46-70-592 45 70,
email lars-ake.rydh@nefab.se or IR-responsible Anna Stålenbring, tel +46-70-814 23 44,
email anna.stalenbring@nefab.se

Jönköping, June 5 th, 2000

Lars-Åke Rydh
President and CEO

Information about Nefab

Nefab delivers complete packaging solutions to international industrial groups, primarily within the
telecom equipment and automotive industry. Nefab operates within two business areas – NEFAB
ExPak (collapsible export packaging systems) and NEFAB RePak (reusable transport-packaging
and storage systems). Nefab has its own companies’ in Europe, North and South America and Asia.
Annual sales is about SEK 1 BN. The Nefab share is listed on the OTC-List of the OM Stockholm
Exchange.
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